
3000 Prescott Road, Modesto CA  95350  
209.529.7200   

Check out the Prescott Church website for current events at www.prescottefc.com 

Church Wide Announcements 
May 5, 2024 

Welcome 
 
Thank you for joining us in worship today. 
Please fill out the response card in your 
bulletin and place it in the wooden box on 
the control room counter. When writing a 
prayer request, don’t forget to x Share or x 
Confidential. Requests marked Share will 
be added to our church prayer chain. 
 

Second Harvest 
Tuesday, May 7 | 8:30a 
 
Volunteers to distribute food are 
needed for the first Tuesday of each 
month. There is a sign up list in the entry. 
Volunteer time is from 8:30a- 10a. The 
actual food distribution is 9a- 10a.  
 
Do you have a wagon or cart that you   
no longer have need of? Your unwanted 
wagons/carts could be used to help       
families get their groceries back to their 
cars. If you would like to donate yours, 
please contact Pastor Jim O’Brien. 
 

Ladies’ Tuesday Bible Study 
Tuesday, May 7 | 7p 
 
The Ladies’ Tuesday Bible Study is study-
ing “When You Pray:  A Study of Six     
Prayers in the Bible.” This study meets     
on the 1st and 3rd Tuesday of the month, 
7p at the Habigers’ home.  
Contact: Karen Habiger 
 

Women Encouraging Women 
Thursday, May 9 | 10:30a 
 
Join us Thursday, May 9 and May 16, 
10:30a at Jerrianna Boer-Kimmons’ home. 
All women are welcome to attend! 

Modesto Pregnancy Center 
Baby Bottle Drive 
Sunday, May 12 - Sunday, June 16 
 
The Modesto Pregnancy Center is having 
their annual Baby Bottle Drive. Bottles will 
be in the entry starting Sunday, May 12. 
Simply fill your bottle with change, cash or 
a check (made out to the Modesto Preg-
nancy Center) and return to the office  on 
or before Fathers Day. 
 

Women's Retreat 
 
"You are a Daughter of THE KING" is our 
focus for the retreat. Dates:  July 5-7, 
Place:  Villa Maria Conference Center right 
on the beach in Santa Cruz. Cost:  $350.00 
double occupancy. Down payment of $75 
required at registration. Invite family and 
friends for a wonderful weekend in God's 
great beauty with Sisters in Christ. Final 
registration and payment due no later than 
June 23, 2024. For registration information 
see Samantha McCarty. See Jerrianna Boer 
if there is a financial concern. Join us to be 
renewed and blessed.  
 

Prayer Concerns 
 
Do you have a prayer request and/or would 
like to be added to the Prescott prayer 
chain email list? Call the church with your 
prayer concerns, update & praise by phone 
(209) 529-7200, or email prayerconcerns@ 
prescottefc.com. 
 

Missionary News 
 
Recent news letters from our missionaries 
are on the Missionary bulletin board near 
the kitchen.  

Welcome to Prescott EV Free Church 
Celebration Services:  9:30a  
Children’s Ministries (infant through fifth grade)  
Student Ministry (grades seventh through twelfth)  

 

Giving at Prescott 
 
Thank you for worshipping with us today. Giving is another personal act of worship 
& thankfulness to God. It is something the church family does, not out of obligation - 
but out of love, to support the ministries here. You can place checks or cash in the 
wooden box on the control room counter. Envelopes are available in the backs of 
the chairs. 

 
 

Benevolent Fund 
 
Once a month we take an offering that goes directly into our Benevolent Fund. 
This fund is used to provide financial assistance that will help those in need through 
an unexpected difficulty. If you would like to donate, please be sure to mark your 
donation “Benevolent Fund” and place it in the wooden box on the control room 
counter. 

 
 

Sisters In Christ 
Sunday, May 19 | 2p 
 

 Join Sisters in Christ for a Spot of Tea - Sunday, May 19, 2p at "Tea at 202",  202 G. 
St., Oakdale. Cost $38 for a full tea party experience. We will carpool from the 
church at 1:15p. Please sign up no later than May 11.  
 

Friday, August 16-17 
 

Join Sisters in Christ to "Feast on Scripture."  Kristi McLelland, Bible professor, writer 
and speaker will be speaking at Friend's Church in Yorba Linda, CA on August 16 and 
17. Join women from all over California to worship and learn from this vibrant and 
passionate speaker. The cost is $70 for a group rate. Hotel is not included.  Sign up 
by June 29 and see Jerrianna for more information.  



WEEKLY MINISTRIES AT PRESCOTT 
 
Contact church office for more information on these ministries and other small group studies. 
 
STUDENT MINISTRIES 
 
SUN   Junior High & Senior High , 11a @ Prescott 
WED   Prescott Student Ministry, 6-8p @ Prescott 
           
YOUNG ADULTS 
 
FRI  Young Adults, 6:30p @ Prescott 
 
ALL CHURCH 
 
MON   Small Group Study, 10a @ Prescott  
THU    Small Group Study, 7p @ Alves’ 
              
WOMEN 
 
TUES  Small Group Study, 7p, 1st & 3rd Tuesday @ Habigers’  
FRI   Ladies’ Bible Study, 9:30a @ Prescott  
 
Prescott WiFi Guest Network:  Prescott Guest, Password:  pefc3000 
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Prescott Staff 
 

Senior Pastor:  Vince Deagler, vince@prescottefc.com 
Assoc. Pastor, Worship:  Jim O’Brien, jim@prescottefc.com 
Student Ministries:  John & Brandi Van Gorkum 
Bookkeeper:  Karen Habiger, karen@prescottefc.com   
Secretary:  Diane Deagler, diane@prescottefc.com  
 


